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Comments: Fixed anchors are not installments, and should not be regulated as such. This proposal is a bad idea.
It opens the USFS to more responsibility, more work, potentially more lawsuits and less fun. Please do not do
this. Instead work to protect the climbing community and keep these amazing places accessible -this is not the

way.



